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Through following Jesus, we aim to be a caring, happy school, where everyone is valued and 

appreciated and can reach their true potential. We hope to act justly, love tenderly, and walk humbly 
with our God. 
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          7th September 2023  
Dear Parents,  

Christmas Dates for your Diary   
 

We are trying where possible, to give you all advance notice of dates for your diary. So, in preparation for this, 
here are the provisional dates for the Christmas nativity celebrations.  As we are setting them so far in advance 
please be aware that they are of course subject to change if events happen out of our control.   
 

Year Group  Parent group to attend  Event  Time  

Nursery 
Rainbow  

Rainbow Parents Nativity Celebration  10am Tuesday 5th December  

Nursery 
Sunshine 

Sunshine Parents Nativity Celebration 10am Thursday 7th December 

Reception  
 

Mrs Duffy Parents  Mini Nativity Play  10am Tuesday 12th December  

Reception 
 

Miss Rice Parents  Mini Nativity Play 2pm Tuesday 12th December  

Year One  
 

All Year One Parents  Christmas Liturgy  10am Wednesday 13th December  

Year Two  
 

All Year Two Parents  Christmas Liturgy 2pm Wednesday 13th December  

Year Three 
 

All Year Three Parents  Christmas Liturgy  10am Friday 15th December  

Year Four  
 

All Year Four Parents  Christingle Service 10am Tuesday 19th December  

Year Five  
 

All Year Five Parents  Carols by Candlelight  2pm Wednesday 20th December  

Year Six  
 

All Year Six Parents  Carols by Candlelight  2pm Thursday 21st December  

 
It is currently anticipated that all these events will take place in the school hall, however further information will 
come out nearer the time.  
 
Kind regards,  
 

A D Thorpe  

 
Mrs A D Thorpe  
Head teacher  
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